Memorandum

Date: May 26, 2006

To: Dirk Jablonski
From: Rodell Gfros@/
/4
RE: Downtown Christmas Light Poles

Authorize the Mayor and Finance Officer to Sign a Professional Service
Agreement with Albertson Engineering, for the design of eight (8) poles total, including
electrical design, (4) poles in the 600 block of Main St. and (4) poles in the 600 block and
St. Joseph Street, (See Attached Map) for the amount of $5,500.00

If you have any other questions, please let me know!



PROPOSED CHRISTMAS DECORATION /
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